
THE CITY OF 
DOTHAN'S LANDFILL

By: Kyle Scott Candidate For City Commission District 3



Let’s Keep Dothan Safe and Healthy

In March 7, 2022, local farmer Bobby Lewis and Pastors Michael 
and David Del Vecchio won a big case against the City of Dothan 
in the Alabama Court of Appeals. The court said the City broke 
the rules by planning to grow the landfill without holding a 
public hearing. Now, any future landfill plans must include the 
public.

The pastors reported that hospital waste, nuclear waste, and 
other dangerous chemicals have been dumped at the Dothan 
landfill. They also said old Native American and 
African-American graves were disturbed when the landfill was 
expanded.

River Keepers found that the landfill has already harmed our 
water system. Clean drinking water is vital for everyone in 
Dothan.

Together, we can protect our health, our water, and our 
community. Thank you to Pastors Michael and David Del Vecchio 
for fighting to keep Dothan’s water clean.

My Promise to You

If I am elected City Commissioner for District 3, I will:

o Say “No” to any landfill expansion.

o Keep Mr. Lewis and Pastors Michael and David Del Vecchio as 
advisors on landfill issues.

o Make sure your voice is heard before any decision is made.



This initiative is to bring citywide awareness to an 
ongoing problem. This problem affects the health and 
wellbeing of every single citizen in the City of Dothan.

On march 7th 2022, spearheaded by local farmer Bobby 
Lewis and local pastors Michael & David DelVecchio of 
Christ Church International defeated the City of Dothan in 
the Alabama Appeals Court.

The Appeals court found that the city was guilty of not 
bringing a public hearing on expanding the city’s landfill. 

The case is: Lewis v. Alabama Department of 
Environmental Management, et al.

Because of their win any future expansion effort must have public 
engagement. Landowners and community groups now have clear 
precedent for enforcing that requirement.

YOUR voice must be heard before expanding the city’s landfill. 

Michael & David DelVecchio have noted there has been hazardous 
waste from hospitals, nuclear waste, and dangerous chemicals have 
been disposed of in the Dothan landfill. 

It has also been documented that graves of Native Americans and 
African Americans have been dug up as the expansion efforts of the 
Dothan landfill.
River Keepers have reported that there has been a breach in the 
aqua system due to the Dothan landfill. 

As a candidate for city commission for the 3rd district I take the 
health of all of the citizens in Dothan very seriously. I promise that 
on my watch I will not agree to ANY expansion of the city’s landfill. 



I personally will keep Mr. Lewis, and Pastors Michael & David 
DelVecchio of Christ Church International as my advisors on all 
issues to do with the Dothan landfill. 

I believe that their win over the City of Dothan has saved us all 
from illnesses we can’t imagine. 

I believe that our drinking water must be clean for us ALL to live 
a healthy prosperous life. 

And most importantly I believe that WE as a community have a 
voice, a voice that MUST be heard and together “We The People” 
are the ones who create the society in which we live. 

A special thank you to Pastors Michael & David DelVecchio for 
bringing this matter to my attention and for fighting to keep our 
drinking water safe and clean.
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